King’s University College / Coca-Cola Company Petition

To: Dean of Students, Mary Carol Watters,

It concerns us greatly that King’s University College continues to make Coca-Cola Company products available when credible reports by the press and human rights groups have documented serious human rights violations in facilities producing Coca-Cola products in Colombia, South America, including the kidnapping, torture, and murder of workers involved in normal union activities. In recent years, eight union activists in Coca-Cola-producing facilities in Colombia have been assassinated by paramilitary groups. Credible reports have also charged Coca-Cola with irresponsible business practices in other countries, including: illegal salary reductions and unsafe working conditions in Guatemala and Turkey; the denial of basic health care and medicine to thousands of HIV positive workers in Africa; the theft of common water resources and consequent depredations to subsistence agriculture in the Indian province of Kerala; Coca-Cola has, particularly in the case of its Colombian facilities, refused to take adequate responsibility for its business practices and exercise its considerable power to prevent more violence from taking place. 
We, the undersigned KUC Students, Faculty, Staff and Administrators, for the above stated reasons, request that Coca Cola Company products be removed from King’s University College until the Coca Cola Company appropriately addresses its complicity in or involvement in human rights violations around the world.
Please return completed petitions to: Moses Latigo Odida Mailbox #1405. 
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